
OFFICIAL COUNTY COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS  
JULY 17, 2017 

 
The Board of County Commissioners met on this date at 8 p.m. in the Commissioners Meeting Room of 
the Sublette County Courthouse, for the final public hearing on the FY2018 budget, in accordance with 
Wyoming Statute 16-4-109(b), as amended, with Andy Nelson, Joel Bousman, David Burnett, Tom 
Noble, Mack Rawhouser, Betty Fear, Lacy Jackson, Brooke Dauwin, Jennifer Zook, Skylar Wilson, Cat 
Urbigkit, Roxanna Jensen, Stephen Crane representing the Pinedale Roundup, and Mary Lankford, 
County Clerk present.    
 
Chairman Nelson led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
The Board presented the Town of Big Piney Joint Powers Board budget.  No comments were offered by 
those present.  
 
County Clerk Mary Lankford presented the FY18 budget, discussed the carryover funds, and reviewed the 
highlights.  
 
The Board entertained questions from the public.   
 
Betty Fear discussed the Road and Bridge budget for projects and equipment and the Recreation Board.  
 
Jennifer Zook, representing the Pinedale Preschool, presented a letter concerning the inequity in funding 
of child care programs in the Sublette County.  
 
Commissioner Burnett discussed the use of the Budget Reserve Account to balance the proposed budget.  
 
The Commissioners thanked County Clerk Mary Lankford for her work of the proposed budget.  
 
There being no further discussion, it was moved by Commissioner Rawhouser and seconded by 
Commissioner Bousman to adjourn the meeting at 8:30 p.m. 
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